
BY ALDS. COGGS, BOHL, PEREZ, BORKOWSKI 

 

Resolution commending Dr. Louise A. Mormon for her contributions to her community. 

 

 

 WHEREAS, 

 

DR. LOUISE A. MORMON 

 

was recognized for her efforts to spread the word of God and teach fellow Christians on 

October 9, 2016 during a day titled, “A Time to Honor,”; and   

 

WHEREAS, Dr. Louise A. Mormon was inspired by her mentor, the late Dr. H. 

Matthew Beecham, to attend her first National Christian Education meeting in Chicago 

in 1947, and a year later, was a delegate to the national Baptist Congress of Christian 

Education in Cleveland, and has since continued to find her calling to educate fellow 

Christians on the love and passion of Christ; and 

 

WHEREAS, Dr. Louise A. Mormon received an honorary doctorate degree from 

Arkansas Baptist College, was the Director of Christian Education at the Canaan Baptist 

Church for over 60 years, the Dean of Christian Education to the state Congress, and 

now is the  Director of Christian Education for the General Baptist State Convention ; 

and 

 

WHEREAS, Dr. Louise A. Mormon also serves as a community leader, as she 

established a food pantry which serves 2,000 people a month and the share program for 

the community, she hosts a WIC site and an on-site HIV testing location, and directs one 

of the largest daycares in the city ; and 

 

WHEREAS, Dr. Louise A. Mormon was married to the love of her life, Lilton 

Mormon, for 47 years until his death, and she was blessed with children and 

grandchildren; now, therefore, be it 

 

 RESOLVED, That the Common Council of the City of Milwaukee herewith 

commends Dr. Louise A. Mormon on her life of dedication and service to others, and 

recognizes her contributions to the community; and, be it 

 

FURTHER RESOLVED, That a suitably engrossed copy of this resolution be 

presented to Dr. Louise A. Mormon. 

 

Introduced by Common Council members Milele A. Coggs, Jim Bohl, José G. Pérez 

and Mark A. Borkowski and approved by all members of the Milwaukee Common 

Council on October 11, 2016. 
 


